
WINGROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Newcastle upon Tyne, NE4 9HN 

     Telephone 0191 2735466   

21st June 2017                                                                               

Dear Parents and Carers,  

For the safety of the children, the school gates will be locked every morning from   

3rd July.  We have lots of coaches coming in to school for end of year trips and feel 

this would be the best option.  Please ensure you leave home earlier to arrive at 

school on time.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Mullakey 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

      

  

 

 

 


